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Part Change Notice: MX34 Manufacturing Location Change 
 

JAE will be moving its manufacturing location from the US to Japan for select MX34 
Series products. Raw materials will remain the same and the connectors will meet all of 
the same dimensions and specifications as before. There will be no changes to the 
connector handling, form, fit, or function.   
                                                                                                                                 

1. Applicable Product(s) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Change  
The manufacturing location for the listed part numbers will be transferred from a US 
factory to a factory in Japan. This change will only affect North American customers 
who purchase parts through JAE Electronics, Inc. or North American distributors. 
(DigiKey, Mouser, Heilind US, RS Americas, Kensington Electronics) 
 

3. Schedule 
This change is effective starting with shipments in November 2023 or January 2024. 
Please refer to table above for more details.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

               

JAE Part Number Transfer Timing 
M34S75C4F1 November 1, 2023 
MX34012NF1 November 1, 2023 
MX34016NF1 November 1, 2023 
MX34020NF1 November 1, 2023 
MX34024NF1 November 1, 2023 
MX34028NF2 November 1, 2023 
MX34R12VF1 January 1, 2024 
MX34R20VF1 January 1, 2024 
MX34R32VF1 January 1, 2024 
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